
 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Good afternoon Maria, I hope this message finds you well. CalRecycle would like to document the collaboration between CalRecycle and DTSC on the SB 1215 rulemaking. When you have time available, could you provide a brief statement confirming

From: Soria, Maria@DTSC 
To: Boswell, Martine@CalRecycle 
Cc: Ranney, April@DTSC; Rogers, Sara@DTSC; Wilson, Meagan@CalRecycle; Vida, Rachel@CalRecycle; Harley, 

Ashley@CalRecycle 
Subject: RE: Confirmation of Collaboration on SB 1215 Rulemaking Package 
Date: Friday, October 11, 2024 4:03:57 PM 

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon Martine. DTSC has been coordinating and participating in meetings with CalRecycle 
on the SB 1215 rulemaking package. We look forward to continued collaboration with CalRecycle for 
a successful implementation of SB 1215. 

Thank you. 

Maria Soria 
Division Chief 
Enforcement and Emergency Response Division 
Department of Toxic Substances Control 

From: Boswell, Martine@CalRecycle <Martine.Boswell@calrecycle.ca.gov> 
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 1:50 PM 
To: Soria, Maria@DTSC <Maria.Soria@dtsc.ca.gov> 
Cc: Ranney, April@DTSC <April.Ranney@dtsc.ca.gov>; Rogers, Sara@DTSC 
<Sara.Rogers@dtsc.ca.gov>; Wilson, Meagan@CalRecycle <Meagan.Wilson@CalRecycle.ca.gov>; 
Vida, Rachel@CalRecycle <Rachel.Vida@CalRecycle.ca.gov>; Harley, Ashley@CalRecycle 
<Ashley.Harley@calrecycle.ca.gov> 
Subject: Confirmation of Collaboration on SB 1215 Rulemaking Package 

Good afternoon Maria, 

I hope this message finds you well. CalRecycle would like to document the 
collaboration between CalRecycle and DTSC on the SB 1215 rulemaking. When you 
have time available, could you provide a brief statement confirming that CalRecycle 
has collaborated with DTSC on the SB 1215 rulemaking? Your confirmation will assist 
CalRecycle in finalizing the rulemaking package and ensuring that the collaboration 
between the two departments is recorded. If there is any additional information you 
require, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your time and support. 

Best regards, 

Martine Boswell 
Environmental Program Manager 
Covered Electronic Waste Recycling Program 
Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery (CalRecycle) 
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p. 916.341.6166 | e. Martine.Boswell@CalRecycle.ca.gov 
https://calrecycle.ca.gov/electronics/ 
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